We are very excited to announce that THE SIM STUDIO will be opening soon! Many of you
have seen how much progress has been made to get the new room ready and thanks to all
those involved so far. We are delighted to be able to expand our facilities here at Casterton
and look forward to welcoming you all to the SIM STUDIO soon.

As always, the diary is full of fixtures and competitions this month. Our next Open
Competition is the Ladies 4BBB on Wednesday 8th May. We also have our weekly social
ROLL UP on Thursdays and Saturdays for men at 9am and Thursdays for the ladies at 10am .
Please remember to sign up on BRS by 12pm on the day before. As well as competitions, our
Ladies’ Social evening continues every Tuesday at 6:30pm and our Pro, Gareth is here all day
every Tuesday and from 1pm on Fridays for private and group coaching.

PARKING: The car park reaches maximum capacity now that the better weather is here so
we kindly ask that you park as close as possible to the car next to you to ensure the car park
can be used by all that visit.

§ Casterton Golf Course @castertongolf




CLUBHOUSE CUP

LADIES MENS
1st Kathryn Joel 39 1st David Quinn 41

. 2nd Keith Richardson 41
2nd Mary Quinn 35 3rd Tim Appleton 39

2's Mary Quinn, Kathryn Joel, 2's Robert Knowles, Neils Adams, Roger
Ruth Brown Whitaker, David Quinn

NEAREST THE PIN
Angela Cherry 60"

THIS MONTH

JUNIOR LADIES
OPEN COMPETITION

. FRIDAY 31 MAY 2024 4BBB

—— = 3
9 holes Members £4 Visitors £8 Stableford

18 holes Members £6 Visitors £12 WEDNESDAY 8 MAY

‘Open to all Juniors
with a handicap

Saad WWW.CASTERTONGOLF.CO.UK e
MEMBERS £8 VISITORS £15




THE SIM STUDIO

AT CASTERTON GOLF COURSE

We are delighted to share the news that our new TRACKMAN simulator room will be
opening soon which means you will soon to be able to experience realistic gameplay on
over 250 of the world’s iconic courses, and perfect your swing all year round in perfect
windless conditions..... right here at Casterton!

Over 200 of the top Tour Professionals in the world own and use TrackMan for their
personal practice. TrackMan is trusted by the best in the industry for its accuracy and
reliability. We are thrilled to be able to bring the Trackman experience to Casterton and
look forward to welcoming you all to our Open Day (date to be confirmed).
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Gareth is at the Club all day on Tuesdays and every Friday after 1pm.
He is available for private and group lessons and is also running the
usual group coaching on Tuesdays at 10am and 1lam, as well as
Junior coaching on Tuesdays and Fridays, 4:30pm to 5:30pm.

To book a private or group lesson, please contact the Clubhouse -
015242 71592/castertongc@hotmail.com or contact Gareth
directly on 07947108173.

e GoLF

GARETH COUZENS GOLE

EVERY TUESDAY R JUNIOR COACHING
Golf tuition at Casterton is 10 AM AND 11 AM

available from Level 3 PGA £5 members
Professional, £7 non members

Gareth Couzens, every Tuesday EVERY TUESDAY AND
and also from 1pm every Friday. FRIDAY

With over 20 years experience, BRINAESEESRO NS 4:30PM TO 5:30PM

Gareth offers tuition for golfers 1
o f1/2hour  E30(E22jnr) £5 non members
of all ages whether you're just x31/2 hour £85 (€60 jnr)

starting out, wanting to reduce z
your handicap, or just wish to X 6 1/2 hour £160 (E110 jn

enjoy playing the game more.

€ 01524271592 /07947108173 R  www.castertongolf co.uk




The weather finally seems to have turned and it is lovely to see the course looking in such
great condition. We had a lovely day playing the Clubhouse Cup with a nice buffet lunch
afterwards. Many congratulations to all the prize winners. The ladies have played two
friendly matches during April. We hosted a team from Kendal and had a very enjoyable game
followed by afternoon tea. We then played away at Kirkby Lonsdale with a lovely team of
ladies and were treated to fresh scones after the game.

We finally managed to play a qualifiying game for the Thursday Stableford and this included
the first of the six Ladies Day League matches. There will be a further Ladies Day League
each month up to and including September.

The knockout competitions are now under way. Many of you will be organising and playing
the first games this month. Good luck to everyone.

Angela Cherry, Lady Captain

What a welcome site to see the flags on summer greens and the ball actually bouncing,
summer is coming. | would like to thank the Lady Captain, Angela, for partnering me in the
CUGC Captain and Lady Captain 4BBB Championship at Appleby GC recently, apart from
gale force winds and pouring rain it was a most enjoyable experience!

Thanks to all the competitors in the recent Clubhouse Cup, another great day on a well-
prepared course with good food afterwards; and special congratulations to our President,
David Quinn on his victory after a card play off with Keith Richardson after both scored 42
points. Also congratulations to Lady Captain on her victory for nearest the pin and to the 7
competitors who scored 2s that day; that must be some kind of record. The season’s
competitions now come round frequently with team matches too - any new member can join
the ‘friendly’ matches rota, simply add your name to the list or let Steve Joel know your
availability.

Finally, the sponsored trip to Arran begins on 13th May. Please sponsor my vice captain,
Alan Eccles and | before Captains Day when the lucky winner of £100 shopping voucher will
be announced. And thanks to Stuart McPhilips for acting as official scorer on the trip.

Happy Summer golfing.

Roger Whitaker, Mens Captain




Go Electric
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Motocaddy are renowned for offering top-
quality products packed with technology,
and have just launched their latest 2024
product line-up, including a revolutionary
new entry-level electric trolley retailing for
under £500. The trolley is available for pre-
order from the Shop for making it easier for
more golfers to #GOELECTRIC this season!

STARTING THIS MONTH:

WWW.CASTERTONGOLF.CO.UK
05242 71592

Share with us

We always like to hear from our Members
and we now invite you to share a story, a
fact or a photograph that you would like to
include in an upcoming newsletter. We also
love to see your photos of the course so
please do share and tag us on social media
or email them to Maria at
castertongc@hotmail.com.

Please also leave us a review on social
media, Trip Advisor or Google. This hugely
helps to promote the Club and the Tee
Room. Thank you in advance.

NEWSLETTER WINNER

Well done to David Scott for answering last
month’s question. David has won a hot
drink and a slice of cake!

To be in with a chance to win a cream tea,
answer the following question:

What days will you find our Pro, Gareth, at
the Club?

The winner will be selected by random and
will be announced in next month’s
Newsletter.




